
Tel:  0118 974 6059 (Direct Line) 

Email:  democratic.services@wokingham.gov.uk 

 

Date:   

  
Governance and Improvement Services 

PO Box 151 
Shute End, Wokingham 
Berkshire RG40 1WH 

 
To: Chris Bowring, Stephen Conway, Rebecca Margetts, Andrew Mickleburgh, 
Rachelle Shepherd-DuBey, David Cornish, John Kaiser, Wayne Smith and Alistair Neal 
 
 
 
Dear Member 
 

PLANNING SITE VISITS 
FRIDAY, 7 OCTOBER 2022 AT 10.00 AM 

 
Following decisions made at Planning Committee on (XXXXXXXXX) pre-Committee site visits will 
be held on Friday, 7 October 2022 in respect of the following applications which will be 
considered at a future meeting of the Committee: 
 
 

Application no Address of site visit 
  
  
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Democratic Services  
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